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October 16, 2023 
 
BHDP Architecture, a Cincinnati-based architectural firm, today announced the acquisition of RGG 
Architects, PLLC, an architectural firm based in Raleigh-Durham, NC, with a strong reputation for 
designing innovative and patient-centered healthcare facilities. This acquisition is a significant 
milestone for both firms, and it will allow them to expand their capabilities and offer their clients even 
more comprehensive services. 
 
RGG Architects has an experienced team passionate about designing healthcare spaces that 
improve patient outcomes and support the work of healthcare professionals. Their expertise in 
healthcare design will complement BHDP Architecture's existing markets, allowing the company to 
diversify and broaden its positive impact on people. 
 
“We are thrilled to welcome the RGG team to our BHDP family,” said David Johnson, President & 
COO at BHDP Architecture. “Their expertise in healthcare architecture is a valuable addition to our 
team, and we are confident that working together will allow us to provide our clients with even more 
impactful services to achieve their strategic results.” 
 
The acquisition of RGG Architects is part of BHDP Architecture's ongoing strategy to expand its 
capabilities and offer its clients more valuable and diversified services. BHDP is committed to 
designing for people, and the firm believes that adding the expertise of RGG Architects will allow it to 
better deliver on that promise. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.bhdp.com/insights/bhdp-architecture-acquires-rgg-architects-pllc-expand-capabilities-

healthcare-architecture 


